
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  06 January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

During the spring term, it will be Year eleven’s turn to attend swimming lessons. These 

will take place every Wednesday afternoon and sessions will take place between 12.30 

pm and 2.45pm. The children will be transported via coach to Brinscall Swimming Pool. 

Please can you ensure that your child brings a towel and swimming costume each 

Wednesday so that they can take part in this activity. If your child forgets we will 

endeavour to find a spare kit from the lost property in school as swimming lessons are a 

vital life skill. 

The first swimming lesson will take place on Wednesday 8th January 2020.  

There is no financial contribution required. 

Please sign the consent below. 

Kind regards 

 
Mrs Tolan  

________________________________________________________________ 

FAO Class teacher,  

 

I give permission for my son/daughter ……………………………………………… to attend swimming 

lessons at Brinscall Swimming Pool every Wednesday afternoon during the Spring term 

2020.  

If you would like your child to wear goggles that you provide, please send them 

also, and sign the request below: 

I would like for my son/daughter to wear goggles during swimming lessons at Brinscall 

Swimming Pool during Spring term 2020. 

Signed ____________________    Date _________________ 

 

  


